
From: Samantha Arnold   
Sent: 04 June 2025 10:52 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 7 Bellevue Cottages, Clifton, Bristol BS8 4TG - Reference S62A/2025/0101 
 
Hi 
  
Further to your letter of 13th May, as the HMO has 4 bedrooms, my concern would be in respect 
of insufficient parking. The road running in front of Bellevue Cottages is very narrow, which only 
really allows for 1 car for each house.  
  
Thank you 
Sam 
 




